
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Chocolate Bingo 

 
 
Please do join us for a special Easter Chocolate Bingo on Friday this week (23rd).  Last time was great fun (can’t 
believe it was November!)   and raised a HUGE amount for school funds, enabling us to buy a new interactive 
screen for Year 2.  We are looking to buy two more, one for Reception Class and one for Year 1 this time. 
Join us at 6pm in Elizabeth Hall on Friday – there will be a bar, food, tuck shop and the all-important choccy 
prizes!  There are no pre-sales, just tickets on the door. 
 
Last time we had some wonderful food brought in by our parents and this time, once again, we would welcome 
any donations.  Please see Chantel, myself or the school office if you are able to contribute. 
 
 

 

 

Mini Marathon 
We have been training hard on Tuesdays for the Mini 
Marathon which takes place on Saturday 19th May.  
Forms have gone out to those children in mini 
marathon club (KS2 only).  If you (parents and 
children) haven’t received a form and would still like 
to be entered, please collect a form from the office.  
We would ideally like to receive forms back by 
tomorrow or by Wednesday at the very latest – we 
have to submit entries by 23rd March and will need to 
collate the forms first. 

Contact details 
The text messaging service is proving to be an 
invaluable way of contacting parents.  However, we 
have a number of parents not receiving messages.  
This is most often due to us not being made aware of 
changes to mobile numbers.  Please let us know of 
these changes. 
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Disco 
Thank you so much to Chantel and to the teachers for 
organising the KS1 disco, we only found out at 3pm 
that we were without a DJ, but it didn’t spoil the fun!  
Please accept our apologies for having to rearrange 
the KS2 disco – this will now take place on Thursday, 
this week, at 4:30pm – 5:45pm.  Any help with tidying 
up would be appreciated unless you want to stay for 
Tai Chi at 6:15! 

Parents’ Evening 
This week is Parents’ Evening.  There have been lots of 
appointments made but if you would also like to see 
our Special Educational Needs Leader (SENCo), please 
see the school office.  I will also be around both 
evenings should you wish to discuss anything with me. 
Please note, after school clubs on Tuesday and 
Wednesday this week are cancelled due to parents’ 
evening. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Play 
 

 
 
 
On Monday next week (26th) we will be welcoming a 
theatre group in to school to perform a representation 
of the Easter Story as we continue our preparation for 
Easter.  
 
Please also join us on Tuesday 27th March, any time 
between 9:15-11:15am and 1:30-4:30pm to pray the 
Stations of the Cross and view the children’s artistic 
representations of Jesus’ last day on Earth as a man. 
 

Golden Book Awards 
 

 

 

No Golden Book Awards this week – 
Awards will return this Friday. 

 

Our weekly 
winners are… 



 

• 19/03/18 ~ Orienteering ~ Years 3 and 4 ~ cancelled due to weather 
• 19 and 20/03/18 ~ Parents’ Evening Year 6 
• 20/03/18 ~ Year 4 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 
• 20 and 21/03/18 ~ Parents’ Evening Years R-5 
• 22/03/18 ~ PSA School Disco KS2 ~ rearranged date ~ 4:45pm ~ in the school hall 
• 23/03/18 ~ Chocolate Bingo ~ Special Easter edition! 
• 26/03/18 ~ Easter Play for the children ~ School Hall 
• 27/03/18 ~ SAYM Years 3 and 4 Primary Live ~ City Hall ~ 12:45pm 
• 27/03/18 ~ Stations of the Cross ~ in school ~ all day 
• 28/03/18 ~ PSA Easter Egg Hunt 
• 28/03/18 ~ TAG Rugby Years 5 and 6 ~ rearranged date 
• 28/03/18 ~ Mass for Mrs Dicker ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 6pm 
• 29/03/18 ~ World Book Day ~ rearranged ~ Dressing up 
• 29/03/18 ~ Break-up Term 4 ~ 3:15pm 
• 16/04/18 ~ School re-opens for Term 5 ~ 8:55am 
• 17/04/18 ~ Easter Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 10am 

 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stations of the Cross 

This reflection on the Way of the Cross will take place on Tuesday 
27th March.  Each class will create an artistic representation of two 
of the stations.  It is open to parents and parishioners to pray the 
stations and of course view the children’s creations.  Please do join 
us for this special reflection. 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Dates for your diary… 

www.twitter.com @St_OsmundsCP 
You don’t need to apply to follow us any longer. 
Log on to Twitter to see what we have been learning! 

Please note that we will no 
longer be accepting the old 
‘paper’ £10 notes. 

 
Chocolate Bingo 

– Easter Edition! 

23rd March @ 

6pm 


